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July 12, 2013 
 
       
 
Ethel Nelson 
635 Phalen Blvd 
Saint Paul MN 55130 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 635 Phalen Boulevard 
 
Dear Ms. Nelson: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 9, 2013 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until August 1, 2013 to 
reduce the volume of clutters by 75% in the floor area as well as the height area.  You also need 
to clear access to all windows and doors, if necessary. 
 
If you wish to contest further, the matter is scheduled for City Council Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, July 24, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
  
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Brian Tonnancour (email) 
 Mary Poe, marysp44@yahoo.com 
 Eric Karzhal, ekurzhal@sherman-associates.com 
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